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and celebrate our 
Catholic Faith, 

God and our 
neighbor, 

as disciples of             
Jesus Christ. 

Know  Love Serve 

October 11, 2015                   Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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The Joy of  Pope Francis 
By Molly Schorr, Director of Parish Life and Evangelization 

Recently the United States was blessed with the 

presence of Pope Francis. His visit is one I am  

confident we will be talking about for years to come. 

In his witness of love, compassion, service, and  

ultimately joy, he intrigues and transforms lives.  

In what he preaches and what he lives, Pope Fran-

cis challenges all of us to turn our hearts back to 

Jesus Christ. He kisses babies, feeds the homeless, 

loves those that society deems unlovable, and 

throughout all of this he is smiling.   

We are all called to share the love and joy we have in Jesus. Pope Francis cannot 

help but share his joy. It is evident in everything that he does. Stop now and think 

about the last time that you had a moment of joy in your faith. Did you tell anyone 

about it? How does your faith move you in the decisions you make and the priori-

ties you have in your life? Do people notice that in you? 

Bishop Robert Barron says, ñThe most effective way to evangelize is to share the 

contagious joy of being a friend of Jesus Christ.ò Evangelization is simply that, 

sharing your contagious joy. It is letting people see that Jesus is a part of your life 

and loving those around you. For most Catholics, this word ñevangelizationò can 

be a bit scary, but if we truly understand it simply means ñto share our joyò, then 

we can start to see the easy ways to practice this in our everyday interactions.  

Throughout the coming year, you will be seeing more on 

this topic of Evangelization. We will have programs (like 

the One Night Mission on November 8
 
with Deacon Larry 

Lawinger), new ministries, and even some practical train-

ing sessions to equip us in the mission to spread the Gos-

pel. For now, I would like to offer one challenge for every-

one who reads this; share your joy with someone new this 

week. Invite someone to coffee, send them your favorite 

scripture quote over email, share Pope Francisô Facebook 

or Twitter page, or encourage them to attend Mass with 

you. Donôt be afraid to let them see the joy that you have in 

your faith, and just maybe you might transform a life! 

ñWhat can we do to keep our heart from going numb?  
GO FORTH and PROCLAIM the Joy of the Gospel.ò 

 ð Pope Francis 



page 2 
From the Pastorõs Desk 

w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g 

PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Michael Barsness 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rmichaelbarsness@saintvdp.org 

DEACON 

Deacon Larry Lawinger 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  dcnlarry lawinger@saintvdp.org 

Laura Weber & Bobby Louisiana 

Caitlin Deakyne & Adam Pope 

Marian Binks Carlough & Thomas Bruce Davis 

Heather Brunin & Tyler Aldridge  

Alysa Kotsmith & Nathaniel Jimenez  

WEDDING BANNS 

Please pray for these couples who will soon 

be married in our church... 

Welcome, New Parishioners! 
SEPTEMBER 2015 

Â Maria Morris, Champlin 

Â Benjamin & Michelle Schmid, Champlin 

Â Anthony & Kett Dehn, Champlin 

Â Jessica & Charlie Dotto, Champlin 

Â Shaun Verbout, Maple Grove 

Â Colleen Kollasch, Osseo 

Â Ignatius & Edna Afamefune, Brooklyn Park 

Â Samantha Schindler, Brooklyn Park 

Â Tom & Shauna Coon, Brooklyn Park 

Â Zach & Sarah Lenshek,  

Brooklyn Park 

Â Rachel Prososki, Maple Grove 

Â Benjamin & Jennifer Mahlik,  

Brooklyn Park 

PASTOR 

Rev. Paul Treacy 
Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rpault reacy@saintvdp.org 

 SAVE THE DATE 

One Night Parish Mission 

Sunday, November 8 

6:30-8 pm 

With Speaker: Deacon Larry Lawinger 

Special programming for children grades K-6  

and childcare for infants to 4 years old  

will be available this night! 

For more information,  

please contact Molly Schorr at 763-762-7374. 

SAFETY TALK WITH A POLICE OFFICER 

LADIES: Would you like to learn how to improve  

your personal safety? 

Terry Dehmer from 

Brooklyn Park's Crime 

Prevention will be here 

this Tuesday,  Oct. 13 at 

7 pm.  

He will talk about stay-

ing safe in our homes, 

on the job, and out and 

about. ALL WOMEN age 

16 and older are invited to attend.  

Sign up for this free event in the Gathering Area or by call-

ing Sue Jones at 763-427-1714.  

Bring a friend, neighbor, your mom, or your daughter. 

ð Sponsored by the CCW 

CCW NEWS 

On September 28 the Minneapolis Deaneries Council of 

Catholic Women held their 1st meeting here at St. Vincent 

de Paul.   

Our Mass Concelebrants 

were Father Michael Bars-

ness, Father David Kohner, 

and Father Earl Simonson. 

The speakers were Emily 

Cavins and Okey Anyanwu.  

A volunteer award was  

presented to Dorothy  

Andrews in recognition of 

her volunteer service at St. 

Vincent de Paul.  

A wonderful lunch was  

provided by John Williams 

and his staff. It was an en-

joyable and  successful day. 

 

 



Our Marathon for 
Catholic Education  

was a success!  
We had a beautiful,  

sunny fall day for the 
Marathon, prayed  

76 prayer intentions,  
and so far, have raised  

more than $65,000!  

We are blessed to be part of a  
Parish Community that supports their 

Parish School. Thank you! 

A special thank you to our chairs:  
Jill Keir, Lindsey Larsen,  

and Holly Vettel.  



ATTENTION ALL LITURGICAL MINISTERS  

The schedule for the Masses through Nov. 30 was recently 

distributed via e-mail and US mail. If you did not receive  

a copy, please e-mail: ministrypreferences@saintvdp.org  

or call Nikelle Morris at 612-270-9951 to update your  

contact information.  

Worship 

DIRECTOR OF WORSHIP 

Stephen Barnhart 
Phone: (763) 762-7414 

Emai l :  stephenbarnhart@saintvdp.org 
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DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Dr. Jacob Benda 
Phone: (763) 762-7416 

Emai l :  jacobbenda@saintvdp.org 

PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Out of Jesus' tender love for us He 

chose to remain with us in a humble 

form of Bread --the Eucharist.  

We can easily take this gift for grant-

ed. You are invited to discover His love for you 

and realize just how close He is to you.  

Adorers are needed for these times: 

Sunday:  1 AM, 2 AM, 3 AM,  

   4 AM, 2 PM, 9 PM 

Monday: 3 PM 

Tuesday: 5 AM, 9 AM, 4 PM,  

    10 PM, 11 PM 

Wednesday: 1 PM, 2 PM, 3 PM, 

         7 PM 

Thursday: 1 PM 

Friday:  
  3 PM, 4 PM, 5 PM,  

 10 PM, 11 PM 

Saturday: 4 AM, 11 AM, 3 PM, 

                  10 PM, 11 PM 

Please call JoAnne Newman at 763-420-4089 to sign up or 
to be a sub. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF OCT. 11, 2015: 

Sunday: Wis 7:7-11/Heb 4:12-13/Mk 10:17-30 or 
10:17-27 

Monday: Rom 1:1-7/Lk 11:29-32 

Tuesday: Rom 1:16-25/Lk 11:37-41 

Wednesday: Rom 2:1-11/Lk 11:42-46 

Thursday: Rom 3:21-30/Lk 11:47-54 

Friday: Rom 4:1-8/Lk 12:1-7 

Saturday: Rom 4:13, 16-18/Lk 12:8-12 

Next Sunday: Is 53:10-11/Heb 4:14-16/Mk 10:35-45 or 
10:42-45 

WELCOME  
CENTER 

 5:00 pm Ursula Godin 
 7:30 am Ted Dargis 
 9:00 am Joseph Saunders 
 11:00 am Helen Tendle 

LECTORS 

 5:00 pm Lee Halbur & Jim Litwin 
 7:30 am Tom Hanson & Sara Messier 
 9:00 am Caroline Cotter & Skip Levesque 
 11:00 am Lana Jones & Jim Litwin 

 EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS 

 5:00 pm Vicki Bilbro, Judy Carman, Max Christenson,  
Kay Commers, Maureen Daehn, Fred & Anna 
Glynn, Terry Just, Eldina Lucht, Russ & Mary Nelson, 
Lee Paulson, Dave Quady, Dale Van Vreede,  
Ruth Weber, Sue Kuske, Tom McMullen 

 7:30 am Donna Anderson, Leslie Bender, Linda Berscheit,  
Jan Bierschbach, Les Eiden, Manuel Garcia,  
Tom & Nancy Moorman, Shirley Ostendorf,  
Nettie Phenow, Dawn Lewandowski 

 9:00 am Chris Ayika, Tom & Sue Gorecki, Rebecca Hall, 
Kevin Holthaus, Kevin Landman, Arlys Lingen, 
Dorothy Malone, LaVonne Martinez, Sara Mumma, 
Russ & Mary Nelson, Kathleen Pomerleau, Brad 
Rosch, Joel Salzer, Kim Seibert, Rebecca Keran 

 11:00 am Ann Bergmann, Lorena Carter, Pam Casebolt, 
Theresa Della Paolera, Mary Jo Gagner, Carol 
Hammer, JoAnn Lawinger, Dawn Lewandowski, 
Jennifer Newman, Judy Randall, Jinessa Tietz, 
Dave Whatmuff, Nicky Witters,  
Laura Zaldivar, Mary Ellen Kubic,  
Jim Miller, Cindy Pikovsky 

SERVERS 

 5:00 pm Katie Adams, Shannon Franczak, Luke Schaefer 
 7:30 am John Blake, Eddie Gewedik, Trina Veranth 
 9:00 am Austin Tigner, Alison McNamara, Joe Phenow 
 11:00 am Hayden Lovelace, Ryan Kehn,  

Eli Tietz 

MUSICIANS 

 5:00 pm Jack Cassidy 
 7:30 am Menõs Schola 
 9:00 am Childrenõs Choir 
 11:00 am Cassidy Family 

SA T U R D A Y,  OC T.  17 &  SU N D A Y,  OC T.  18 

    L I T U R G I C A L  R O L E S 

PRESIDERS 

 5:00 pm Fr. Paul Treacy 
 7:30 am Fr. Paul Treacy 
 9:00 am Fr. Michael Barsness 
 11:00 am Fr. Michael Barsness 

GIFT SHOP 

 5:00 pm Martha & Greg Lewis 
 7:30 am Donna Anderson & Donna Crimmins 
 9:00 am Rozanne Dahlheimer & Janell Leisen 
 11:00 am David Morris 

w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR OCT. 12 - 18, 2015 

Monday 8:00 AM À Steven Ingman 

Tuesday 8:00 AM À Bernadine Barry  

Wednesday 8:00 AM À Ivalee Hanson 

Thursday 8:00 AM À Eugene Pikora 

Friday 8:00 AM À Jim Deane 

Saturday 5:00 PM À Daniel Ditter 

Sunday 7:30 AM À John Klobe 

 9:00 AM Parishioners  

                       11:00 AM Gary J. Gorton 



PARISH  

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE 

November is the time in our Catho-

lic Tradition when we remember 

our deceased loved ones. If you 

have lost a family member to 

death, miscarriage, or stillbirth, you 

are cordially invited to participate in 

our Remembrance Service.  

The Service will be held in the 

church on Sunday, November 1  

at 6:30 pm.  

All of your family members and friends are welcome.  

If you are interested in participating, please bring an original 

picture of your loved one (pictures are optional), to the  

parish office and fill out a registration form.   

We will be hosting a reception in the Gathering Space  

following the service. We hope that you will consider joining 

us to honor those who have gone before us.  

ALL parishioners are invited to attend the service to offer 

support for those who are grieving. If you have any ques-

tions, please contact Margaret at 763-762-7410 or e-mail at 

margaretschauer@saintvdp.org. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL HITS THE ROADé 

Our Outreach Ministry continues to take parishioners on the 

road for the second half of this year. This new program 

highlights the Eucharistic message of going into and be-

yond our immediate communities to become the ñJesusò we 

receive daily and weekly at Mass. When we hit the road this 

Summer/Fall, we will be visiting the following organizations 

and communities being supported by Catholic Campaign for 

Human Development (CCHD): 

Â Saturday, October 24, 6:30-9:00 AM: La Asamblea de 

Derechos Civiles, location TBD 

Â Tuesday, November 24, 9-11:30 AM: Breaking Free 

Please, consider joining us for some or all of these local 

immersion trips, which are meant to affirm our presence not 

just as a church IN the community, but a church FOR and 

WITH the community in the spirit of our patron saint ï  

St. Vincent de Paul. We will keep filling in the open months 

as we confirm the schedules with relevant organizations.  

To sign up or get more information, please contact  
Suzanne Maes-Toay via e-mail: toaysrwe@comcast.net  

or call ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ  

Outreach 

PASTORAL MINISTER 

Margaret Schauer 
Phone: (763) 762-7410 

Emai l :  margaretschauer@saintvdp.org 

DIR. OF PASTORAL & SOCIAL OUTREACH 

Okey Anyanwu 
Phone: (763) 762-7417 

Emai l :  okey@saintvdp.org 

w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g 
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SHARING AND CARING HANDS IS THIS WEEK 

Our parish group will be preparing and serv-

ing a meal this Wednesday. Once again we 

appeal to our generous bakers to provide us 

with cookies for the dessert. Please deliver 

them to the church office by 10 AM on 

Wednesdayðthank you so much!! 

 

òSEASONS OF HOPEó GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 

ñBlessed are those who mourn, for they  
will be comforted.ò     ð Matthew 5:4 

Mourning the loss of a loved one is never 

easy, but there is hope. St. Vincent de Paul 

parish is offering ñSeasons of Hope,ò a unique support 

group for the bereaved. If you are in need of consolation 

after losing a loved one, we hope that you will prayerfully 

consider our invitation to attend.  

The group will meet beginning Monday, October 12 from 7-

8:30 pm in the West Meeting Room. The support group will 

continue to meet each Monday thereafter for 6 weeks. Be 

uplifted knowing that the Lord blesses those who mourn. If 

you have questions or are interested in attending, please 

contact Margaret Schauer in the parish office at 763-762-

7410 or e-mail her at margaretschauer@saintvdp.org. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR 

PARISH IN YOUR PRAYERS:   

Madonna Ruone, Elaine Oakland, Tony Jochim, 

Arlene Niles, Betty Rumrey, Rich Grugal,  

Ed Kauffmann, Steve Kane, Paul Costabilo,  

Alfred Smith, Sylvia Ditter, Cole McDonough,  

Bob Burks, Veronica Smude, Darlene Loeffler,  

Darlene Gross, Danny Kroll, and Rita Goth. 

To submit prayers or become a member of the Prayer Line,  
go to saintvdp.org, click on òBe Involvedó, click on òPrayó,  
then choose òPrayer Lineó from the menu on the left. 

CHRISTMAS ...A TIME TO REMEMBER 

As Christmas draws near, you may wish to 

remember your loved ones in a special 

way. The Cemetery Committee will be  

selling wreaths that we will place on the 

gravesite of your loved one.   

The wreaths are 25ò Natural Balsam Fir with a red bow, hol-

ly berries and pine cones. We are selling the wreaths for 

$30.00 (tax included). The cost of the wreath includes the 

stand, the wreath, placing the wreath on the gravesite and 

discarding the wreath after Christmas. Order forms can be 

found in the church office.  

If you have any questions, please leave a message for 

Mary Bodem at the parish office at 763-425-2210 and she 

will return your call. Or you may e-mail Mary at 

mmbodem@comcast.net. 

mailto:toaysrwe@comcast.net
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DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION  

Chuck Pratt  
Phone: (763) 762-7407 

Emai l :  char lesprat t@saintvdp.org 

FAITH FORMATION RESOURCE COOR. 

Erika Novak 
Phone: (763) 762-7368 

Emai l :  er ikanovak@saintvdp.org 

SUNDAY SCHOOL COORDINATOR 

Kim Ordner 
Phone: (763) 762-7369 

Emai l :  kimordner@saintvdp.org 

JR./SR. HIGH FAITH FORMATION COOR. 

Nichole Chang 
Phone: (763) 762-7370 

Emai l :  nicho lechang@saintvdp.org 

ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION COOR. 

Mary Ann Marschall 
Phone: (763) 762-7406 

Emai l :  maryannmarschal l@saintvdp.org 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

Lisa Simon 
Phone: (763) 425-3970,  ext .  104 

Emai l :  l isas imon@saintvdp.org 

NEW CDõS IN THE GATHERING SPACE  

DISPLAY BY THE WELCOME DESK 

Still only $3 each!   

Some of the new titles include: 

È Walk the Walk-Following  

Christ as His Disciple 

È Why Go to Mass: 

The Blood of the 

New Covenant 

È Who Do You Say 

that I Am? 

Check out the display  

in the Gathering Space.  

 

 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

Â Adult/Teen: What is your most 
important possession?   
Would you be willing to sell 
everything you own and give 
the proceeds to the poor?   

Â Child: What do you think Jesus wants you to do so you 
can be happy with Him? 

Please take some time today to discuss these questions or reflect 
on them in private prayer.   

 ñFrom Lectionary Link by Harcourt Publishers 

The new brochure for 2015-2016 is available in the Gath-

ering Space kiosk. Note that instead of a Fall Bible Study, 

we will be offering a six week DVD Bible Study on the 

Eucharist during Lent.  

On the back of the brochure under ñOther Opportunitiesò 

it lists A Catholic Way of Life streaming videosðnote that 

you do not need to enter a username and password. 

RCIAñSEEKING SPONSORS 

Our RCIA keeps growing and we 

need more sponsors (possibly three 

males and one female). Sponsors 

attend the sessions 

and provide support by their presence 

and participation. Itôs a great way to grow 

in your own faith as you provide an im-

portant service for someone preparing 

for full initiation in our Catholic 

Faith. Contact Chuck Pratt at 763-762-

7407 or at charlespratt@saintvdp.org. 

òFEED MY STARVING CHILDRENó MEGA PACK 

St. Vincent de Paul to participate in a 

ñFeed My Starving Childrenò Mega 

Pack. The Northwest Metro Commu-

nity will use our energy to pack at 

least two million meals for children around the world during 

the week of February 22-28, 2016! St. Vincent de Paul is 

participating in this Mega pack, a partnership of faith com-

munities and businesses. The planning has already started 

and we are in the process of finding a location to host the 

Northwest Metro Mega Pack and are looking for a business 

or warehouse space with about 25-40,000 square feet, with 

a loading dock preferably, that would be interested in part-

nering with us.  

This as an awesome community building opportunity for us. 

We will be feeding children but also feeding the spirits of 

people in our community who are hungering for community! 

It will take members of our community, other churches, and 

businesses to achieve this ambitious goal of at least two 

million meals. Stay tuned as in the months ahead, there will 

be many areas where your gifts of talents, treasure, and 

time will make an amazing difference! Perhaps your gift is 

connecting us with a warehouse for our packing site?!  

If you are willing to be a part of the planning leadership 

team or know of a location, please contact Nichole Chang 

at: 763-762-7370 or nicholechang@saintvdp.org. Thank 

you for your prayers for a successful event. 
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Symbolon:  
The Catholic Faith Explained 

 

Mondays, October 12, 19, & 26  

È 12:15-1:30 PM (West Meeting Room)  

È or 7:00 -8:15 PM (Community Room)  

FREE WILL  OFFERING . 

NO  REGISTRATION  REQUIRED .   

This is not a series, so you can attend as many  

sessions as you want. Through beautifully crafted  

teaching and state-of-the-art video, dynamic teachers 

provide a clear and comprehensive explanation  

of the Catholic Faith and what difference  

it can make in our lives.   
 

Oct. 12ðThe Bible  Through the inspired Scriptures   we 

encounter God who speaks lovingly to us.   

Oct. 19ðWhy Do I Need The Church?  Some people say, 

ñIôm spiritual, but not religiousò or ñI like Jesus, but donôt 

need a Church.ò Jesus didnôt save us  

as isolated individuals. He calls us to enter the  

communion of the Church.   

Oct. 26ðA Catholic Moral Vision  How do we talk about 

morality in a relativistic world that says,  

ñYou can have your truth. I can have my truth. But there 

is no the truth to which all are accountableò?   

Symbolon is offered in response to the  

GROW survey results requesting  

offerings on basics of our  

Catholic Faith.    

 ELECTRONIC RESOURCES FOR FAITH FORMATION  

Go to our parish website at www.saintvdp.org, click on  

Formation and Education and then click on 

Resources. This resource page lists apps, 

websites, social media and podcasts that can 

enrich your discipleship in Jesus Christ.  

 
S C H O O L  N E W S 

We recently submitted almost 7,000 Box Tops for Education 

to General Mills and approximately 9,000 Nickels for 

Schools milk caps to Kemps. This means we have earned 

over $1500 for our school! One of the ways we use this 

money is to purchase equipment for the playground. Thank 

you for helping your school!  

Please continue to save and send in the following:  

Â General Mills Box Tops for Education  

Â Campbells Labels for Education  

Â Country Hearth/Village Hearth Loaves 4 Learning  

Â Tyson Project A+  

Items can be turned in to the Welcome Desk, or placed in 

the box by the lost and found table in the Education Center.   

MARATHON THANKS 

Thank you St. Vincent de Paul students, 

families, parishioners, and local busi-

nesses for your contributions toward 

the Marathon event day and fundraising 

efforts! We are so thankful for your sup-

port! Thank you to Apple Jack Orchards in Delano for their 

apple donations on the day of our event.  

We are still working hard toward reaching our 

$77,000 goal. This year we will not be participat-

ing in the Catholic United Financial Raffle, so this 

is our biggest fundraising event. Marathon dona-

tions are still being accepted in both the school 

and parish office. Thank you to our chairpersons, 

Holly Vettel, Lindsay Larson & Jill Keir for all of 

your hard work in putting on such a successful 

event. It is all very much appreciated!! 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR OUR SCHOOL MUSICAL 

Mark your calendars for 

Saturday, November 14 

at 7:00 PM or Sunday, 

November 15 at 2:00 

PM for St. Vincent de 

Paulôs very own produc-

tion of Shrek the Musical Jr. 

Students in grades 3-8 are perfecting their songs and danc-

es for their performances onstage in the Totino-Grace The-

ater! A wonderful family activity and an excellent way to 

support our school, this musical will inspire audiences of all 

ages. Tickets will be sold in the school office soon. Watch 

here for upcoming details. 
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DIRECTOR OF PARISH LIFE 

Molly Schorr 
Phone: (763) 762-7374 

Emai l :  mol lyschorr@saintvdp.org 

COORDINATOR OF YOUTH MINISTRY 

Kelly Hayes 
Phone: (763) 762-7405 

Emai l :  ke l lyhayes@saintvdp.org 

COMMUNICATIONS COORDINATOR 

Molly Gewedik 
Phone: (763) 762-7325 

Emai l :  mol lygewedik@saintvdp.org 

COMMUNITY AND VOLUNTEER COOR. 

Becky Hanel 
Phone: (763) 762-7371 

Emai l :  beckyhanel@saintvdp.org 

CHILDRENõS  

STEWARDSHIP 

Here are a few of  the 
òofferingsó from the childrenõs 

envelopes received last Sunday: 

Z Connorñhelped take care of neighbor boy when his dad 

was sick 

Z Evanñmoving toys out of way at daycare so people  
wouldnõt trip and get hurt 

Z SophieñI went to my school marathon 

Z TylerñI used my manners 

Z Joannañhelp sort and fold socks 

Z Alexñsaved caterpillars from getting ran over on a bike 
path  

 

BLOOD DRIVE AT ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

A blood drive sponsored by the Osseo/

Maple Grove Knights of Columbus is 

coming to St. Vincent's on Thursday 

October 22 from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 

You can signup on the web at 

www.mbc.org/searchdrives, then enter 

sponsor code 0264. Enter your e-mail 

address, date of birth then choose an open time slot.  

A reminder e-mail will be sent out to those that sign up via 

the web. If you would like to sign up but rather not do it 

online, call Dick Montroy at 612-419-0419 to sign up. There 

will also be a sign up table in the Gathering Space after all 

masses next weekend.  

GIVING TREE 
It is time to start thinking about the 

giving tree program. If you know of 

any families that need help for 

Christmas, please contact Laura & 

Matt Kenney at 763-226-3253 or 

LMTLM@aol.com (e-mail preferred). 

The families you turn in do not need 

to be parishioners. This program is for parishioners and 

families turned in by parishioners, all names are confiden-

tial.   

Deadline for turning in families is Sunday Nov. 1
st 

. The Giv-

ing Tree will be going up the weekend of November 7
th 

& 8
th, 

If you have any questions about the program, please con-

tact Matt and Laura. 

SENIOR LUNCH REMINDER  

Our next senior lunch is coming up 

on Tuesday, Oct. 20. Lunch will be  

served at 12:00 PM for $8.00. 

(Please note the new price.)  

Please RSVP to the parish office at 

763-425-2210, this Monday through Friday only, Oct. 12 

through Oct. 16. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  

BABY SHOWER 

We are collecting baby items in the 

small crib in the Gathering Area 

until October 25. We are thankful 

for any and all items, however most 

needed are: diapers size 5, Similac  

Advance formula, and baby wipes.  

FUNDRAISER BREAKFAST  

FOR WOMENSOURCE 

A breakfast for WomenSource 

will be held Sunday, October 

25, from 8:15 until 12:30 in the 

St. Vincent's School Cafeteria 

and Gym. The KC's will be 

serving cheezy-hashbrowns, sausage links, scrambled 

eggs, orange juice or milk and coffee.  

WomenSource is a non-profit pregnancy center providing 

free pregnancy tests and ultrasound exams.  They are dedi-

cated to restoring hope for women facing unplanned preg-

nancies. They promote positive alternatives through educa-

tion and support during pregnancy and throughout the first 

year of parenthood. Trained volunteers, generous donors 

and fundraisers make their services possible at NO COST.   

The proceeds from this breakfast will help them continue 

providing counseling, pregnancy tests, ultrasound exams, 

baby supplies and an "Earn While You Learn" incentive pro-

gram. Please join us for this very worthy cause.  

Free Will Offering for the breakfast and donations at the 

door.  

mailto:LMTLM@aol.com


 

CRAFTERS! 

The 2015 Christmas Bazaar 

will be held Saturday, Dec. 5 

and Sunday, Dec. 6. The 

deadline for registrations is 

October 30. Please apply 

soon to ensure getting a 

spot. 

We are happy to announce that our application is now avail-

able online! Our web site for the Christmas Bazaar is 

saintvdp.org/Christmas-bazaar. The direct link to apply 

online is saintvdpcc.weshareonline.org. 

The "old fashioned" way is still available. You can print out 

the application at home and mail it in.  Mailing information is 

on the application located online at this web address: 

saintvdp.org/documents/2015/8/2015_CrafterDownloadableForm.pdf 
 

WANTED - USED BOOKS, PUZZLES AND DVD'S  

FOR THE CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 

The Christmas Bazaar will be hosting a "Used Books, Puz-

zles, and DVD's" sale again this year.  We are asking your 

help in making this a success.  

You may drop off donations at the church 

coatroom in the box marked "Used 

Books".  Please no textbooks, encyclope-

dias, Reader's Digest condensed books, 

or VHS tapes.   

Questions?  Call Mary at 763-427-2563 or 

Joan at 763-576-0631. 
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     Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y 
 

ASSISTANCE IN ALTAR LINEN CLEANING 

We have a need for two or more volunteers  

to rinse, wash, dry and press  

Altar Linens, Purificators, and Corporals. 

Pick up and drop off can be on a weekly basis  

and we have been using a schedule that uses  

one person with a month assignment.  

We have an exact description of the procedures  

and I will be happy to discuss these details  

at your convenience.  

Call Steve Barnhart, 763-762-7414  

for further information. 

Youth Ministry responds to the needs of young people and 

provides opportunities to foster their relationship with God. 

Through worship, service, social, and learning experiences, 

Youth Ministry allows the young person to become an  

active member in the Catholic Church!  

The teens listen to the 

Gospel and begin to  

respond to the journey to 

which God is calling 

them! Youth Ministry  

allows teens to travel on 

that journey in a safe and 

respectful environment 

while learning about the awesome power of God's Love! 

EDGE: Edge is for students who are currently in 7
th
 and 8

th
 

grade and meets on Wednesdays in the East Meeting room 

from 5:00-6:00 PM.  

Join us for games, speakers, gym nights, friends, and pizza 

(bring $3.00 each time for dinner or bring $30.00 to pre-pay 

for the semester).  

LIFE Nights: Life Nights are for students who are currently 

in grades 9-12. We meet on Wednesdays from 7:00-8:30 

PM (*note new time from other years) in the East Meeting 

Room.  

Join us for social time, games, activities, food, speakers, 

music, small group, and more!  

If you are interested in being an adult leader for EDGE 

or LIFE Night, please contact Kelly Hayes.  

Get Ready . . . Get Set . . . Letõs Open! 
The Child Care Ministry is launching  

the weekend of  October 25! 
We are so grateful for the feed-

back we have received regarding a 

Child Care Ministry here at St. Vin-

cent de Paul. We want to serve 

you better, our families with young 

children, so that you can fully celebrate opportunities to 

grow in your own faith. We are excited to announce that the 

nursery (Community Room) will be open for all young chil-

dren (6 months to 5 years) at the 9 AM mass, beginning 

October 25. We will follow the same schedule as our Sun-

day School program, the Minnie Vinnies.   

The Community Room will also be open during our other 
Mass times. This space is available to you for your young 
children if they need a break from the church space. We will 
be adding sound so that you will be able to hear the Mass 
as your child has a chance to stretch their legs, play with 
the toys that are there, and be able to move about as they 
need. We welcome you in this space! 

We are so glad you have chosen St. Vincent de Paul  
as your home to worship. 

http://saintvdp.org/christmas-bazaar
https://saintvdpcc.weshareonline.org/
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LEARN MORE ABOUT THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Must be a practicing Catholic and age 18 or 

older ð these are the only requirements to join. 

Any man interested in learning more, please 

call: Bob Clark at 763-424-5509, Robert Mo-

reland at 763-557-0874, or Tom Heltemes at 763-425-

2314.                         www.saintvdp.org/knights-of-columbus 

Finance & Administration 
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PARISH BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR 

Norm Olafson 
Phone: (763) 762-7411 

Emai l :  normolafson@saintvdp.org 

BOOKKEEPER/CEMETERY COOR. 

Tess Eiden 
Phone: (763) 762-7412 

Emai l :  tesse iden@saintvdp.org 

OFFICE MANAGER 

Gloria Krynski 
Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  glor iakrynski@saintvdp.org 

Thank you for your generous support!  

 Current       Year-to-Date 

Sunday Collection $23,866.07 $456,975.11 

Automatic Withdrawal &  

Online Giving $12,756.40  

Children/Youth $37.31 $391.92 

Total Support $36,659.78 $457,367.03 

Major Repair & Replacement 
FundñCollection $831.50  

Automatic Withdrawal &  

Online Giving $445.00  

Total Support for Major 
Fund Repair $1,276.50 $10,781.00 

 

OCTOBER 4, 2015 

(WEEK 14) 

KC ROSARY:   

There is a rosary prayed every 
Tuesday at 6:30 PM in the  

Cry Room, led by the Knights of  
Columbus. Plan to attend  

whenever you can. 

F ACI L I T IES  C ALENDAR 

S U N D A Y ,  O C T O B E R 1 1  

C O F F E E &  C O M P A N Y  I N  R E G A N  H A L L  

 9:00 am Mini Vinnieõs Sunday School/Education Ctr 

 11:00 am Mini Vinnieõs Sunday School/Education Ctr 

 1:00 pm  RCIA-B/W Mtg Rm 

 4:45 pm  1st Session for Jr./Sr. High FF   
  (Mass at 6 pm, Classes end at 7 pm) 

 6:00 pm  2nd Session for Jr./Sr. High FF  
  (Mass at 6 pm, Classes end at 8:15 pm) 
 

M O N D A Y ,  O C T O B E R 1 2  

 8:30 am Rediscover Book Study/W Mtg Rm 

 12:15 pm  Symbolon Adult Faith Formation/W Mtg Rm 

 1:45 pm  Brownie Troop 16991/Community Rm 

 7:00 pm  Seasons of Hope Grief Support Grp/W Mtg Rm 

 7:00 pm  Symbolon Adult Faith Formation/Community Rm 
 

T U E S D A Y,  O C T O B E R 1 3  

 6:00 pm  Elementary FF Classes/Education Ctr 

 6:00 pm  Stewardship Mtg/W Mtg Rm 

 6:30 pm  KC Rosary/Cry Room 

 7:00 pm  CCW Safety Presentation/Community Rm 

 8:00 pm  Bell Choir Rehearsal/Sanctuary Back 
 

W E D N E S D A Y,  O C T O B E R 1 4  

 9:00 am Christmas Bazaar Craft Mtg/Community Rm 

 1:00 pm  Sharing & Caring Hands 

 5:00 pm  Edge Jr. High Youth Group/E Mtg Rm 

 5:00 pm  Elementary FF Classes/Education Ctr 

 6:15 pm  Freedom Choir Rehearsal/Church 

 6:45 pm  Elementary FF Classes/Education Ctr 

 7:00 pm  Life Night Sr. High Youth Group/E Mtg Rm 

 7:30 pm  Devotion Choir Rehearsal/Church 
 

T H U R S D A Y,  O C T O B E R 1 5  

N O  S C H O O L 

 7:00 pm  RCIA/Community Rm 

 7:00 pm  Singcerely His Choir Rehearsal/Sanctuary 

 7:30 pm  Deakyne & Pope Rehearsal/Sanctuary 
 

F R I D A Y ,  O C T O B E R 1 6  

N O  S C H O O L 

 7:30 pm  Davis & Carlough Rehearsal/Sanctuary 
 

S A T U R D A Y,  O C T O B E R 1 7  

 2:00 pm  Davis & Carlough Wedding/Sanctuary 

 3:30 pm  Confessions/Chapel 
 

S U N D A Y ,  O C T O B E R 1 8  

C O F F E E &  C O M P A N Y  I N  R E G A N  H A L L  

 12:30 pm  Baptisms/Sanctuary 

 

THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS FOR  

THE BULLETIN IS MONDAY AT NOON. 

MEMBERSHIP 

We welcome you to our parish 

family! If you are interested in 

learning more about our 

church, or would like to join, 

please stop in at the parish 

office to register. You may also 

register at the Welcome Center before or after Mass or 

online at www.saintvdp.org. All adults, age 18 and older, 

should be registered. 


